
Council Memo

To City Council

Service Area Public Services

Date Wednesday, August 28, 2024  

Subject Public Space Use By-Law 

 

On February 14, 2024 City Council considered the Public Space Use By-Law.  At the 
time the matter was deferred, and is now going to be considered at the special 

Council meeting on August 28, 2024. 

There is no new staff report, and so all relevant information can be found in the 

February 14, 2024 staff report: Public Space Use By-Law, 2024-74 

The draft by-law as presented in February is attached to this memo and remains 
unchanged. 

There were three recommendations contained in the February staff report; 
recommendations two and three were already passed by Council at the February 

meeting, so the only remaining recommendation that needs to be considered at the 
August 28 meeting relates to the approval of the by-law. The updated wording of 
the staff recommendation with current dates is as follows: 

1. That City Council approve the draft Public Space Use By-law, as attached to 
staff memo 2024-359, and that staff be directed to place the by-law on the 

September 10, 2024 City Council agenda for final adoption after which the 
by-law will come into effect on October 1, 2024. 

 

Attachments 

Attachment-1: Public Space Use By-law 
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